
We need transparency from you, not to have you try and follow the federal government (which at the 
moment is probably the least transparent of any I’ve ever seen). 
 
More transparency is better.  HB3513 is NOT better.  Please vote NO. 
 
 
Mr. & Mrs. David Florea 
503-678-1010 
Blazer682@gmail.com 
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